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This Week.... 

 

We have been looking at poetry and 

rhyming words. We have discussed how 

rhyming words have the same end sound 

and we have been looking for them whilst 

performing our poems.  

In maths we have been looking at different 

ways to sort numbers and objects. We have 

also talked about odd and even and the 

children realised that even numbers are all  

multiples of 2! 

 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 

14th July 2017 
Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 

– 8:55am 

A Final Goodbye! 

This is the last newsletter of the 

year and so I would like to take 

the opportunity to say what a 

pleasure it has been to teach your 

children.  

I will miss them next year as they 

have been a joy to teach and a 

bunch of lovable characters.  

Thank you for all your support in 

their learning and I look forward 

to seeing how they continue to 

flourish as they move up 

 into Year 2. 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Kai, Harry, Katie, Isaac P, Lucy, Harvey, 

Jessica, Kara, Faye, Lola, Lily May, Cole, Isaac 

J, Mia, Jack, Ruby and Oliver. 

Talk Topic  

What are you looking 

forward to in Year 2? What 

do you want to learn to do in 

Year 2? 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Isaac J 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Cole 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Friendship– 

Kai 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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